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Thomas Food International access 

project 
 

Dear Property Owner / Tenant, 

We are writing to inform you that the Australian and South Australian Governments are funding $14 
million for the road infrastructure necessary to support Thomas Foods International’s new state-of-the-
art meat processing facility, north of Murray Bridge.  
 
The new meat processing facility will be constructed on a greenfield site owned by Thomas Foods 
approximately six kilometres north of Murray Bridge between Wilkins Road and Temora Lane. 
 
The project will construct a new road junction with turning lanes on Mannum Road and approximately 
two kilometres of new public (local) road into the facility to provide safe access for both staff and high 
productivity heavy vehicles.  
 
The new road and junction will minimise impacts on existing local access roads. 
 
Planning and design works are currently underway, and construction works are planned to start in early 
2020.  
 
If you have an enquiry about the road access project, please telephone 1300 794 880 or email us at 
DPTI.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au  
 
Please visit www.dpti.sa.gov.au/tfiaccess for project updates.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
DPTI Community Engagement Team 
15 December 2019 
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